
Welcome to Week 9 & 10 in 
Pre-Primary!  

 
We hope you have had a great start 
to your at home learning. We miss 

seeing your happy faces walk in the 
classroom each morning.  

We hope you have been having fun 
completing all of the work we have 

set for you.  
Here are some ideas for Easter 

Craft that we have begun at school 
that you might like to do at home. 

We would love you to send us a 
photo to share with everyone on 
Class Dojo about what you have 

been doing at home.  
We can’t wait to see you again soon! 

Take Care 
Mr K and Mrs Oliver  
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